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Christian Robert, new Director General takes over at IDF

Brussels, 18 October 2005 - The appointment of Mr. Christian Robert as IDF Director General takes effect from 18 October 2005. 

In accepting the position, Christian Robert has undertaken to build on IDF’s unique strengths as an influential and valuable global player. Christian Robert said there is an unprecedented interest in the IDF which has seen its membership grow to 49 countries with Armenia and the recent cooperation with ESADA
 in Africa. Indeed, this now represents almost 80% of the world’s total milk production. He also said that it is important for IDF to be outward-looking and to foster dialogue with all the audiences. By being more representative and reaching all the audiences, IDF will consolidate its strong international position and its status as international advisor. IDF must promote the dairy industry and its interests.  
There are many challenges to address and IDF is the unique organization to respond to the changing global needs of the dairy industry as it brings together all players in the dairy industry from farm to table. The strengths of the IDF are its technical expertise with a network of more than 1200 experts, the worldwide basis of its knowledge. IDF has effective links to the scientific community, to major international organizations and to all levels of the dairy chain. IDF is recognized at the international level as an authoritative unbiased partner. It has built a strong partnership with Codex, ISO, FAO, OIE, and is now one of the most dynamic global international platforms. 
� Kenya, Malawi, Mauritius, Rwanda, Tanzania, Uganda and Zambia joined the IDF through a collaborative agreement between the IDF and the Eastern and Southern African Dairy Association (ESADA).





